
Alaska DBE Certification Contacts
Please contact one of us if you have any questions about DBE certification, and if 
your circumstances or contact information has changed. Together our team has 27 
years of experience with DBE certification and we are here to help!

 Ann Pham, DBE Certification Specialist
 (907) 269-0853, ann.pham@alaska.gov

 Angelo Tutaan, DBE Certification Specialist
(907) 269-4812, angelo.tutaan@alaska.gov

 Sarah Starzec, Contract Compliance and DBE Certification Officer
 (907) 269-0845, sarah.starzec@alaska.gov
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Alaska DBE Reminders

 Annual review documents are due each year on the 15th of the month that your firm was 
certified. Please contact us if you need an extension.

 Please review the DBE directory to ensure your firms information is correct.  Google 
Alaska DBE Directory: https://dot.alaska.gov/cvlrts/directory.shtml

 Please contact us if your scope of work has changed so that we can add or subtract NAICS 
codes and Work Categories from your firms certification.

 Effective March 1, 2024 the business size limit for applicant and certified DBEs seeking to 
participate in FHWA and FTA-assisted contracts is adjusted for inflation from $30.40 
million to $30.72 million: https://www.transportation.gov/DBEsizestandards
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Integrity  ∙ Excellence ∙ Respect

Any questions about DBE Certification?
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